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NOVEMBER  EDITION

STAR OF THE
MONTH

Last Month- Cassie
Lewis

This Month- Olivia
Paterson

Olivia is a delight to teach and
works very hard in all her

classes. This month she has
been trying extra hard in

lessons when learning show
routines and we can’t wait to
see her shine on stage very

soon. Well done Olivia!!

IMPORTANT
COSTUMES---> Make sure you go through and read the costume
book thoroughly to ensure you have everything you need for the

show
SHOW TICKETS ON SALE! Don’t miss out, grab your show tickets
for the dance concert of the year TOP OF THE PIPS. Tickets are
available on the elgiva website https://elgiva.com/top-of-the-

pips/#20240106

This Friday is the last day of term and
our cupcakes and Claus event. We
will be hosting a charity bake sale

with all proceeds going to two
amazing charities + we have a special

suprise for our little ones so make
sure you come along!! 



STREET SQUAD
Our amazing street squad have had a very busy month competing in the

101 Street Dance Championship Finals and the UKSDC. The team
performed amazingly together and it was great to watch everyone’s

confidence grow in the individual rounds as well. Everyone’s hard work
payed of and we couldn’t be more proud of the whole team!!

RESULTS 
UKSDS ---> 1st Place 

101 Finals ---> 1st Place 

Huge shoutout to dance dad
Lee Henry who came 2nd in the

Adult solo category!!

101 Finals 
Maddi solo ---> 5th place

Maddie + Grace duo ---> 4th place
Hannah and Hana duo ---> 3rd place



RECENT NEWS

ACHIEVEMENTS

This term we are introducing the Pips
Proud Postcard scheme to recognise

students who are going above and
beyond in class. Congratulations to
Amy who received a postcard this

month for all her hard work in Acro!!

PIPS PROUD POSTCARDS

This month we
started our new

afterschool Musical
Theatre Club at

Roberstwood. Our
teacher Eva was so
impressed with all
the students hard

work in the first few
sessions

A huge well done to
Bella, Belle, Lily and

Evie D for passing
their arts award 

1.

2. Congratulations to
Lyra and her team for

coming 1st in their
cheer competition and

winning a bid 



WORKSHOPS

LEGACY JAZZ 

Some of our parents and
seniors had a great time at

Fake It learning to braid
hair ready for our show.
#ultimatedancemums

 

Another great month with
Legacy on the Road. The

progress everyone has made in
such a short time is incredible
and our dancers love learning

with the Legacy team



Wishing the happiest of birthdays to our
students: 

Kalen Henry 
Harper Taylor 
Jessica McDonald
Isabella Hunt

If you ever want to talk to someone about your wellbeing or
worries, feel free to talk to any of our ambassadors who are

always here to help. Pippa is our fully trained designated
safeguarding lead and our ambassador team know when and
how to raise issues with Pippa.  If you are unsure who to talk
to, head to pipsdanceacademy.co.uk and meet the fabulous

ambassador team along with our inspiring teachers.

Birthdays this month

Orla Griffiths
Lucy Griffiths
Wilone Topley 
Erin Cooper 


